
ENFIELD BOARD OF EDUCATION 

LEADERSHIP COMMITTEE MINUTES  

DECEMBER 5, 2016 

 

 

Present: Mike Ludwick, Tina Leblanc, Tim Neville and Tom Sirard 

Absent:  None 

Also Present: Walter Kruzel, Lori Unghire, Dr. Jeffrey A. Schumann, Superintendent and Chris 

Drezek Deputy Superintendent 

 

 

Call to Order: 

 

Chairman Sirard called the Leadership Committee meeting to order at 5:05 PM on Monday, December 5, 

2016. 

 

Board Member Responsibilities for the Good of the Order: 

Committee members were reminded to respect each Board members point of view.  We should not 

advocate for any one particular school.  Each Board member’s opinions matter and should be respected.  

Respect each other and treat each Board member respectfully. 

 

Committee members also discussed when comments are made by Board members and how they may be 

perceived.  We should not lecture anyone and need to be respectful. 

 

Items from the Table: 

   

Adjournment: 

 

Mr. Neville, seconded by Mr. Ludwick to adjourn the December 5, 2016 Leadership Committee Meeting. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 5:10 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Christopher J. Drezek 

Deputy Superintendent 

 


